John and Lynette Kinghorn
Mt Franklin Vic
Senate Inquiry into Wind Farms

We named above are small contributors to the Hepburn Wind Project. We are a solar dependant
home so were excited to have the opportunity to support this project.

We have visited a much larger project than the one at Hepburn and spoken to residents, who were
very positive to the benefits of wind power and the minimal effect on their living environment. | am
amazed that our society

would even question this amazing technology. One only needs to travel to Gippsland to see the
pollution. It is not okay, to not be concerned about the whole community that those living near coal
power can put up with that while we in our own beautiful environment are not willing to do our bit.
Give anyone the choice what to live beside | can’t believe one would choose a coal power station. |
understand that there will always be people that are anxious about change I’'m sure people would
have been afraid when electricity was rolled out. Where would we be today if that minority were
given priority.

Thankyou for this opportunity to have our say.

John and Lyn Kinghorn



